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14'h July 2009 

Dear Mr Noonan, 

I refer to your letter dated 9th July 2009 in relation to your clients, Bottlehill 
Environmental Alliance, and Cork County Council's request for a technical 
amendment to Waste Licence Register No WO161-01, Bottlehill Landfill. 

I can confirm that we have received a request for a technical amendment, but that no 
,&&ion has been made as to whether the request will be dealt with by technical 
amendment or whether a licence review is appropriate. 

If you or your clients wish to make a submission on the matter before the Agency 
makes this preliminary decision, I would ask that you do so without delay so that a 
timely response can be made to Cork County Council. In order not to unduly delay 
the process, I would be obliged if you would let me know if you wish to make a 
submission and when the Agency might expect to receive it. 

Yours sincerely, 
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Mr. Brian keaney / 
Senior Scientific Officer 
Enviroqrneqtql Licensing Programme 
Office of ClimalP, Licepsing & Resource Use 


